
Summer Time is near!! 
 
Ector county health department is happy to announce the upcoming annual Pool School which is 
a free class and will be held on Friday April 20 and the Certified Pool Operator (CPO) training 
($325) will be held on March 14 & 20. Interested people should contact Gregg Olberts for 
reservation forms by contacting the Ector County Health Department at 432-498-4141 Ext. 
1005. 


